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Vehicle - Citroen C4 2004 – 2011 

It has come to the attention of the Valeo Service UK Technical Hotline that headlamp part numbers 

043768 and 043769 are being replaced unnecessarily following a fault with the AFS (Adaptive Front-

lighting System). 

Upon further investigation it has been identified that the wheel speed sensor on the rear axle can 

become corroded as a result of water ingress and this will affect the operation and function of the 

Adaptive Font-Lighting System. 

It is recommended to check the condition and integrity of the sensor and replace it if necessary. There is 

no need to replace the headlight. 

 After repair, the new normal position of the sensor must be saved in the control unit. Follow the vehicle 

manufacturer’s instructions. 

 

Replacement of 043768 and 043769 due to wheel 

speed sensor failure 
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